
  
   

 

 

24th February 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Unfortunately, Mr Ennew is absent from school this week and will therefore be unable to attend the Year 9 
Parents Evening tomorrow. 
 
If parents have any queries or questions that they would like to raise with Mr Ennew, please email him 
directly cje@bws.wilts.sch.uk and he will respond on his return to school. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs H J Taylor 
Head of Lower School 
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